May 4, 2012
Scott M. McGee, P.E.

9700 Tanoan Dr NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111
Re:
Eagle Vista Apartments 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 04-25-12 (B13/D002C)

Dear Mr. McGee,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 05-03-12, the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit and SO-19 permit. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge as well as a Topsoil Disturbance Permit since it is disturbing ¾ of an acre or more.
A separate permit (SO 19) is required for construction within City ROW.  A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the excavation/barricading permit.  If there is a Work Order associated with this project, this work is to be included in the Work Order. 

 To obtain a permanent Certificate of Occupancy, the sidewalk culvert work in the City ROW must be inspected and accepted.  Please contact Martin Pacheco, 235-8016, to schedule an inspection. 

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of the new permit.  The permit is available online at www.cabq.gov/planning/landcoord/Hydrology.html

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail
